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"European and Balkan cultural heritage" 

10-14.6.2024, Faculty of Philosophy, Skopje 

 

After the successful first Summer School on the cultural heritage of the Balkans at the 

Faculty of Philosophy in Belgrade in October 2023, the joint Summer School will now move 

to Skopje, where students will have the opportunity to learn about different disciplinary and 

national approaches to the study of the cultural, religious and political heritage of the Balkans. 

The emphasis will of course be on the Macedonian and Serbian heritage, however, the lectures 

will include the history of the wider Balkan tradition, as well as, of course, the analysis of 

contemporary challenges that societies in this area are facing with. Also, the thematic 

framework will certainly include a review of the general European context in which we place 

the dynamics of relations within the Balkan cultures. The Summer Schools are the result of 

intensive and successful cooperation between the Faculty of Philosophy in Skopje and the 

Faculty of Philosophy in Belgrade. 

 

The lecturers at the Summer School are professors from the Faculty of Philosophy in 

Belgrade and the Faculty of Philosophy in Skopje, who will introduce students to different 

perspectives and experiences through a series of ex cathedra lectures and interactive 

workshops. The participants of the Summer School will have the opportunity to gain 

knowledge about various classical theoretical frameworks and methodologies for the study of 

cultural heritage from the perspective of archaeology, art history, philosophy, sociology, 

anthropology, classics and history, but also to become familiar with the most important current 

academic debates related to the study cultures in the Balkans.  

 

The participants of the Summer School are students of bachelor studies as well as 

master and doctoral students of the Faculty of Philosophy in Skopje and Belgrade from all 

study programs. Interested candidates can apply by email at iro@f.bg.ac.rs and 

summerschool@fzf.ukim.edu.mk no later than May 20th, 2024. The number of places is 

limited. The transportation and accommodation of the students for the needs of the Summer 

School will be covered by both faculties. Selected students attending the summer school will 

receive a certificate of participation in the Summer School. 

 


